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RE: NTSB DCA13MR002 Technical Review of Draft Addendum of the Hazardous 
Materials Group Factua.l Report 

Dear Sir, 

The Brotherhood of Locomotive Engineers and Trainmen's Safety Task Force (BLET-STF) has 
reviewed the Draft Addendum to the Hazardous Materials Group' s factual rep011. The BLET­
STF does not take any exceptions to the contents found in the draft addendum. 

Again, I would like to thank you for allowing our organization to participate in this process. 

Thomas Hebe11 
BLET -STF Primary Investigator 




